
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School  

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton  

WV1 2QY  

Email: office@eastfieldpri.co.uk  

20th January 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Thank you to all the parents who attended our workshops this week, it was great to see parents wanting to engage 

with their children’s learning and taking the time to attend school. We will be sending out the PowerPoints from the 

workshops to all parents via the SIMs parent app.  
 

Maths and Times tables – last week, I asked for your help with regards to your children  

learning their times tables – please ensure that they are logging on and using TT rockstars  

daily to help them with their timetables practise. Please ask your child’s class teacher if  

you are not sure about log ons etc. 
 

Feedback follow up - Mrs Reynolds would like to thank you for your responses and will be looking at workshops and 

resources to support your requests and suggestions.  
 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week! 

Class 1  Mia-Leigh S 

Class 2  Mariska B C 

Class 3  Riya G 

Class 4  Sarah G 

Class 5  Amreece B 

Class 6  Deja-Mae T-M 

Class 7  Zuzanna P 

Class 8  Isabel C 

Class 9  Mohammad A 

Class 10  Lily-Rose W 

Class 11  Maicie H-P 

Class 12  Esohe O 

Class 13  Kashish S 

Class 14  Brian Y 

 

 School Dinners - Week 3 

(Week beginning 23rd January 2023)  

Monday – Jacket potatoes with various fillings  

Tuesday – Meat Bolognese / Veggie Bolognese with garlic 

bread, sweetcorn, and carrots 

Wednesday – Margarita Pizza with potato wedges, and 

mixed salad 

Thursday – cheese and potato pie and baked beans 

Friday – chicken nuggets + chips / sticky veggie sausages + 

chips with peas or baked beans    

GRAB BAGS (SANDWICHES) ARE AVAILABLE DAILY 

Dates for diary  

Spring Term Class Assemblies 

Friday 27th January Class 11 Assembly 9:30am 

 

Friday 3rd February Class 10 assembly 9:30am 

  

Friday 10th February Class 9 assembly 9:30am 

 

HALF TERM – 20th February – 24th February  
 

 

 

 

 

BAD WEATHER – SHOES 

Just a reminder that if you 

send your child into school 

with wellies or boots due to 

the bad weather, then they 

need to bring their school 

shoes with them too.  
 

Children will then change 

from their shoes into their 

wellies / boots for any 

learning outside.  

Here’s a Maths fact for you…. 
 

The word “hundred” comes from the 
old Norse term, “hundrath”, which 
actually means 120 and not 100. 
 

How many places can you see the 
number 100 in your everyday life?  

 

 

 
 

STRIKE ACTION - The National Education Union has planned 

strike / industrial action on:  

• Wednesday 1st February 

• Wednesday 1st March  

• Wednesday 15th March  

• Thursday 16th March 

Not all teachers are in this union and not all teachers will be taking 

strike action on this day. However, it is likely that school will be 

closed to some classes on the dates above so please start to make 

childcare contingency plans.  

 

Let’s hope the weather warms up a little bit up for the weekend, fingers crossed! 

I will write again next week with an update on ‘strike action.’ 

Mrs Hay  

Head Teacher  

mailto:office@eastfieldpri.co.uk

